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Circular 094 

 

 

14 January 2021 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

 

BISTRO MEAL PRICE INCREASE. 

 

We would like to advise all residents that the Bistro meal prices will be increasing from the 1st of February 
2021.  There was no price increase in 2020 and therefore we are unable to weather of an increase this year.   
 
Daily lunch will increase from R48.00 to R55.00 
Friday fish and chips will increase from R65.00 to R70.00 
Social Dinner prices will vary according to the menu that is offered but we will try and ensure that at least 2 

meals a month is offered at R70.00 per person. 

 

Take away meals will have a surcharge of R7.00. 

 

We trust that this meets with your approval and look forward to providing many more quality meals and 

memorable experiences to residents. 

 

 

Warm Regard 

 

 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 


